

SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER
DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

Hospital Box 2889

February 19 - February 26, 1971

TOWN AND COMMUNITY DIGEST: Copies of the "Town and Community Digest" are available in the Medical Student Lounge and in the Medical Student Library. This digest is a compilation of all towns that desperately need doctors.

SUMMER FELLOWSHIP PROGRAM IN REHABILITATION MEDICINE: Stanford University Medical Center and Regional Affiliated Hospitals announces the Summer Fellowship Program in Rehabilitation Medicine. The program is scheduled for June 21 - August 20, 1971, and any full time undergraduate medical student is eligible to apply. The stipend award is \$600.00. The program is designed to stimulate an awareness, interest and understanding of the total comprehensive rehabilitation process by providing the student with multiple medical experiences, primarily in Physical Medicine, Orthopedics, Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery and Community and Preventive Medicine. For additional information and applications contact, Mrs. Mary Barber, M. ED., Coordinator of Rehabilitation Teaching Programs, Stanford University Medical Center - Room 213, Stanford, California 94305.

THE MYASTENIA GRAVIS FOUNDATION AWARD: The Myastenia Gravis Foundation again offers eight (8) research fellowships to medical students for work during vacation periods in the current school year with stipends of seven hundred and fifty dollars (\$750) each. A program in either basic or clinical research related to problems of neuromuscular disease may be elected, but must be conducted under the supervision of a specified preceptor, in the student's own medical school or in another closer to the place of his vacation residence. There are no formal application forms. Each application should be in the form of a letter and should include the following information:

1. Personal data, education and reason for applying.

2. The proposed program and name of sponsor.

3. A letter of recommendation from the sponsor outlining the proposed program of work and acceptance of the candidate.

Applications should be submitted no later than April 1, 1971, to the Chairman of the Viets Fellowship Committee:

Kenneth R. Magee, M.D. Professor, Department of Neurology University of Michigan Medical Center 1405 East Ann Street Ann Arbor, Michigan 48104

MEDICAL SCHOOL STUDENT-FACULTY BASKETBALL GAME: will be held Wednesday, March 10, at 7:30 p.m., at Durham Academy Gym. Tickets will be sold at the door, beginning at 7 p.m. (Adults - \$1.00, children - \$.50)

MEDICAL STUDENTS' VOLLEYBALL: every Saturday from 3 to 5 p.m., East Campus Gym.

THE WATTS HOSPITAL MEDICAL AND SURGICAL SYMPOSIUM: sponsored by the Watts Hospital Staff and Watts Hospital cordially invites all medical students to attend its Twenty-eighth Annual Medical and Surgical Symposium, to be held at Durham's Hotel and Motel, Durham, N.C. on Friday and Saturday, February 26-27, 1971. No registration fee is required and this program is acceptable for 10 accredited hours by the American Academy of General Practice. For more information, see pamphlet posted on the bulletin board in the Medical Student Lounge.